
Submitter: Michael Anderberg 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

After reading this it is clear that the people who decide to impose these policies have 

no idea what they are talking about. This process is redundant to what is already in 

place with background checks, and would only punish law abiding citizens that would 

be purchasing guns legally. It would be impossible for small government to process 

the applications in a timely manner and would be a waste of resources. I strongly 

disagree with this bill and oppose it being passed into law 

 

 


